
Schools receive new tops

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Crews with Front Range Roofing Systems LLC have been busy the past few weeks
working on the roofs of both Holyoke JR/SR High and Holyoke Elementary. The roofing
project is just one of many this summer as the schools receive face lifts.  —Enterprise
photo
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